
The Borough of Warrington 
Establishment of Puffin Crossing 
 
Statement of Reasons 
 
Following a recent assessment of the Safety Routes to School Program it was 
identified that there was a substantial demand for pupils crossing Stretton 
Road at the cross road junction with Lumb Brook Road.  This was noted for 
younger children accessing the local primary school and for older children 
accessing the bus stop for the secondary schools in the area. 
 
It is proposed to introduce a Puffin Crossing provision to the west side of the 
cross roads to best serve the pupils on their outbound and return school 
journeys as scheduled below. 

SCHEDULE 

B5356 Stretton Road, 
Appleton Thorn 

Located approximately 15m West of junction with 
Lumb Brook Road and Arley Road. 

  
  

 


